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SEND LINDA YOUR NEWS!

CALL ME WITH YOUR NEWS OR

PUT A NOTE IN MY MAILBOX.
Our covenants are on our
website and filed:

St. Tammany Parish Inst #
1169553 & #1192424

ANIMAL CONTROL PHONE

NUMBER: 809-0183
Sheriff Department: 646-4141
EMERGENCY CALL 911

ALL PETS MUST BE
ON A LEASH

Please Clean Up
After Your Pet

Chanticleer

Chanticleer Estates
Pearl River, Coutsiara

Check out our website to get all our previous minutes, newsletters, covenants,
important subdivision documents and forms.

Board

Contact
Information

Social
Calendar
Lake

Child Safety

Loose Pets

Front Entrance

Facebook
Speeding

Please contact the board if you are interested in serving on the
board for the upcoming year. We will elect the next board in August.

Please contact Denise Liuzza (liuzzadna@gmail.com) with your
current email address, phone numbers. We would like to send the
newsletters and notices by email to reduce copy and postage costs.

We will not have an Easter Bunny/Easter egg hunt party this year.

We are contacting several people concerning bridge cleanup and
weed removal around the bridge. We have not been successful in
getting someone who can reach out far enough with light equipment.

Several homeowners voiced concerns regarding children playing
very close to the streets especially when it is getting dark. Our street
lights are spread apart making it difficult to see children. No one
wants a child to be injured. Please tell your children to stay away
from the street and ask a parent to retrieve balls that get in the street.

Several complaints have been raised concerning loose pets. Your
pet must be on a leash while walking around the neighborhood. Do
not allow your pets to roam the neighborhood unattended.

We would like to improve our front entrance gardens and would
appreciate some input from the neighborhood. Please contact the
board with your suggestions.

Look for us on Facebook.

Always remember to obey the speed limit (20 mph) and stop
signs in our neighborhood for the safety of all of our residents, pets,
and guests.

DON’T FORGET

CEHA ANNUAL DUES ARE DUE AUGUST 1sT EVERY YEAR

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED

AUGUST 8. 2017

388 Robert Blvd., Slidell, LA,
First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building.
SEE YOU THERE!
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